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25 September 1992

Mr Archie Sharkie MBE
45 Commore Drive
Glasgow

G1l3 4BX

Dear Archie
Experts’ development day

I should like to thank you for your most useful contribution to the programme
of our first development day.

The style of your presentation - drawing on your own experiences and offering
advice and guidance in your inimitable way - was exactly the right tone and
was as pertinent to some of the more experienced experts as it was to the
newcomers. I very much appreciate the time and trouble you took in preparing
this. I hope you agree that the day went extremely well and showed all
experts, old and new, that UK Skills is determined that all involved adopt a
professional approach to their responsibilities. I am sure that you are
delighted that we have got two more ex-competitors on board and that the well-
balanced programme will benefit the 1993 team enormously.

Many thanks again for all your hard work.
Best wishes

Yours sincerely

JM\‘W\ {7

Jim Hammer
Technical Director
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